Playground Update:  By Carolyn Gunderson Unit #65

I just wanted to let everybody know that I am still collecting money for a playground at Little Bow Resort.  I have been receiving money and forwarding it to Braemore Management for deposit into our account.  I am trying to collect $20,000 to start with and if the playground is a success, then we can always add more equipment to it.  This amount should be able to get us a playground for 15-25 children. 
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If you are able to help support the playground please forward money, payable to Condo Corporation 9311680, to:

Carolyn Gunderson

226 Vander-Velde Place

Langdon, Alberta

T0J 1X2



If you are able to support the playground in other ways, such as donating cement for the posts, timbers for the border, pebble rocks for under the equipment, please let me know.  All help is very much appreciated. 
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The playground has not been approved at this time by the board.  Jon Hodal will be sending out an additional survey in the near future.  Please watch for it.  If the playground is not a success, the board has reassured me that the money will be refunded to you.  I have been keeping copies of all the cheques that I have received incase this does happen.  

Thanks again for your support and please keep watching for updates and Jon’s survey.  

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Gunderson

Unit #65
